
 

 

 

 

 

Fairtrade Commitment 

 

The Governing Body agreed in November 2017 to use Fairtrade products wherever possible and to 
seek accreditation from the Fairtrade Foundation. The College became accredited in 2018. The 
College intends to continue its commitment in 2022 and beyond. 

 

Objectives 

 

In line with its commitment to equality, sustainability, and community, the College will offer 
Fairtrade choice to staff, students, Fellows and visitors whenever possible. In order to demonstrate 
and continue its commitment, where possible, the College will: 

• Make Fairtrade products available in all relevant retail outlets 
• Increase the opportunities to provide, use or sell Fairtrade products  
• Serve Fairtrade products at College meetings and events 
• Increase the range of products available at those events 
• Host events and campaigns to educate staff, Fellows and students within the College, raising 

awareness and understanding of Fairtrade 
• Use the Domus Committee, attended by representatives of the JCR, MCR and Governing 

Body  as a steering group for organising and  promoting Fairtrade business in the College 
• Use the Domestic Bursar’s operations meetings to publicise the College’s Fairtrade 

commitment to domestic staff 
• Use the website to communicate the College’s commitment to the wider world 

 

 

 

Approved by G.B.O. 3 (l) of 15th June 2022 


